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Beware of Pitfalls with Use of In-House Counse

Alicia G. Curran contributed the article “Beware of Pitfalls with Use of In-House Counsel” for the
Defense Research Institute (DRI)’s May issue of For the Defense magazine. Alicia discusses the
trends and challenges to maintaining privilege with communications involving in-house counsel,
given the scope of testimony required of a Rule 30(b)(6) witness. The article also focuses on
benefits and pitfalls in designating in-house counsel as the company’s corporate representative.

To read the full article, click here.
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